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An update has occurred to the B-1 Central Business District. Below is a link for businesses in the
B-1 Central Business District to check compliance with the revised ordinance.
 Ordinance 23-689 Amendment B-1 Central Business District Revisions

https://www.yorksc.gov/planning-developmen/page/b-1-central-business-district-update
https://www.yorksc.gov/media/2556

